
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           Dummerston Selectboard 

 

The Selectboard met at the Town Office in Dummerston on Wednesday, February 

20, 2013 at 7PM for a public hearing on proposed Zoning Bylaw revisions.  

Members present: Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband and by phone, Tom Bodett. 

 

The Public Hearing was called to order at 7PM. A motion was made by Steve Glabach 

to recess the meeting to February 27 at 7 PM, there was a second from Tom Bodett. 

The motion was approved 3-0.  

There was a motion from Steve to adjourn, second from Tom at 7:04PM. 

 

____________________________ 

Approved 

 

________________________________ 

Zeke Goodband, Vice-Chair 

 

________________________________ 

Steve Glabach 

 

 


